
The Education Committee 
Met May 23rd, 2024, at 5:45 

In the Church Library 

Those in attendance were: Pastor Beth Macha, Cheryl Kruschke, Jeanette Kootaka, Karen Zahn and per 
phone Miranda Zahn & Becky Jenko. 

Karen Zahn, Chairperson, gave an opening prayer. 

Vacation Bible School (VBS) is June 12, 13, and 14th, 2024 from 4 pm to 7 pm.  VBS’s registration and 
photo consents are available.  Invitations have been sent out to the children and their families.  The 
theme is SEEKERS in SNEAKERS—Discover Jesus.  Ages 5 years old through 6th grade are welcome to 
attend.  Older young people can come and assist.  Each student is to bring a sack meal.  Miranda Zahn 
has ordered the curriculum.  Each session will include visual aids, music, and active games.  They are still 
verifying the teachers.  Thursday night Pastor Beth will have an S’mores Worship Service around the fire 
pit.  The Congregation is invited to come at 6 P.M. with a chair and sticks to roast marshmallows on.  A 
sign-up sheet to donate items for snacks is needed.  Donate items such as fruit, cut vegetables, milk, 
crackers, etc. 

We closed with the Lord's Prayer. 

Jeanette Kootaka 
Secretary of the Education Committee 


